
 

 

                                                                   MOVIE TRIP: THE FOOLS 

A movie trip was organized for the students of class V and VI on 13.12.2017(Wednesday) at Siri 

Fort Auditorium, New Delhi. The movie was organized by Smile Foundation with an objective to 

sensitize children and youth through meaningful cinema. In order to provide our students to 

such meaningful and fruitful exposure, students were encouraged to be participate and were 

sent for the movie accompanied by 3 teachers. 

 The movie was found to be quite entertaining and age-appropriate and had a good impact on 

the thinking of our students as it taught that Success cannot be achieved by shortcuts but 

efforts. 
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